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2022 Foothills Parkway Closure – Drive Update 
 

Starting in spring 2022, the Foothills Parkway will be closed in 2 phases for repaving and other 
upgrades.  During MOTD 2022, the southern half of the Parkway will be closed. 
 
We have a detour to follow that will let us take a similar path, but it adds a few new turns to drives 
that rely on the Parkway.  It begins a few hundred feet east of the southern entrance to the 
parkway near the western end of the Dragon.  It will take you past the first phase of road closures 
(about 9 miles) and will let you enjoy the northern 9 miles of the Parkway. 

 
    Miles             Map                 Directions 

22.4 Miles 
on trip 
meter 

(distance 
from 

Fontana) 
 

8.2 to next 
turn 

Turn RIGHT onto 
Happy Valley Rd. 

0.6 miles 

 
 

#1  HARD RIGHT 
onto Flats Rd. 

0.2 mile 

#2 LEFT onto 
Butterfly Gap Rd 
(Follow sign to 
Foothills Pkwy 

under Yield sign) 

0.1 mile 
#3 LEFT onto 

Campground Rd. 

9.2 miles 
#4 RIGHT onto 
Foothills Pkwy 

40.7 Miles on trip meter at the northern end of the Parkway  
(1.6 extra mile added due to Foothills Pkwy Closure) 

 
 
Link to Google Maps of the detour:  https://www.google.com/maps/dir/35.557322,-84.0083629/35.6976008,-83.8057544/@35.5703801,-
84.0400926,13z/am=t/data=!4m18!4m17!1m10!3m4!1m2!1d-83.9425962!2d35.6294985!3s0x885e987c4819a407:0xbfe53b9677e5b8dc!3m4!1m2!1d-
83.8946296!2d35.6760096!3s0x885ea180d260b68b:0x6674ceac9d8e4ce2!1m0!3e0!6m3!1i0!2i0!3i3 


